
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

SR 9/I-95 at SR 824/Pembroke Road Interchange Improvements Project 
Broward County  
Financial Project ID: 436303-1-52-02  

SR 9/I-95 AT SR 824/PEMBROKE ROAD INTERCHANGE IMPROVEMENTS  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, will conduct a Construction Open House regarding the improvements along  
the SR 9/I-95 on and off ramps at the SR 824/Pembroke Road Interchange. Representatives from the FDOT and project partners will be 
available to answer your questions. This meeting will have an informal open house format; no formal presentation will be made.               
Construction plans will be available for public viewing. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Widening the I-95 off ramps at Pembroke Road to accommodate an 
additional right turn lane.  

• Minor shoulder widening of the I-95 on ramps at Pembroke Road.  

• Upgrading the existing traffic signals at the intersections of Pembroke 

Road and the I-95 off ramps.  

• Upgrading the existing lighting along the I-95 on and off ramps at 

Pembroke Road to LED lighting.  

• Reconstructing the sidewalks and pedestrian crossings at the I-95     

off ramps and the I-95 northbound on ramp at Pembroke Road.   

• Milling and resurfacing within the project limits.  

 

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

Thursday, September 5, 2019 — 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
City of Hollywood City Hall, Room 215 
2600 Hollywood Boulevard 
Hollywood, FL 33020 

Construction Cost: $1,465,257             Construction Start Date: September 25, 2019            Anticipated Completion: Spring 2020 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS  
• The shoulder along the I-95 northbound off ramp to Pembroke Road 

will be closed during construction for widening operations.   

• Single lane closures along the I-95 on and off ramps at Pembroke Road 
will occur overnight, Sunday through Thursday, between 9:00 p.m. 
and 5:30 a.m.  

• Full ramp closures of the I-95 off ramps to Pembroke Road will occur 
overnight, Sunday through Thursday, between 9:00 p.m. and 5:30 
a.m. for asphalt paving operations, lighting, and signal improvements.  

• Single lane closures along Pembroke Road at the I-95 Interchange will 
occur overnight, Sunday through Thursday, between 9:00 p.m. and 
5:30 a.m.  

• Additional lane closure and detour information will be provided in the 
weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who    

require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of 

charge) should contact Erik Nemati or Rebecca Guerrero at least seven (7) days prior to the Construction Open House. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Erik Nemati, P.E. — FDOT Construction Project Manager 
 Phone: (954) 958-7671 
 Email: erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us  
 
Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
 Phone: (954) 940-7605 
 Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

mailto:ddiaz@corradino.com

